Education, Communities and Economy Midlothian Council Fairfield House 8 Lothian Road

8 Lothian Road Dalkeith EH22 3ZG

Director Dr Mary Smith

25 June 2019



Midlothian

Dear Parent/Carer

Change to May Day Holiday 2020

I am writing to let you know about a change to the school holiday date in May 2020. The Westminster and Scottish Governments have both agreed that May Day Bank Holiday on Monday, 04 May should move to Friday, 08 May to coincide with the 75th Anniversary of VE Day.

Since Midlothian schools were due to be closed on Monday, 04 May for the Bank Holiday, we will now move this Bank Holiday to Friday, 08 May. This will allow any families or staff who wish to participate in events to mark this important occasion, to do so.

Our website will be updated to reflect this change.

Yours sincerely

Maria Lloyd

Acting Head of Education

nicola.cairncross@midlothian.gov.uk